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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

 

I love Sweetwater and all its history, but I do know from spending time years ago in the cabins on the shore of the

lake itself, that they are beyond repair. The lodge does not meet any ADA ramps, or handicap access and

someone who is on oxygen 24/7 could not make it with my oxygen or walker into the lodge bathroom and is

impossible if you are in a wheelchair too.  When the ranch buildings stood empty for the last 5 years, it was like

leaving a 90 year old woman out naked in the environment for that amount of time. Neither can survive and the

lodge and cabins didn't survive for future use. The apartments seem to be the only survivors of neglect.   As far

as the horses, for safety purposes, they need to move them closer to direct forest service trails and less road

activity once the campground is expanded. I hope it does keep more of a wilderness camping situation and not

for huge RVs and campers, more a tent use type facility to keep with the historic theme. I love the managers who

have managed, and they are the heart of the community and area and have a volume of history of the area.   In

closing, It seems appropriate to close for calving time in this area and open after elk calving is done and this is

more of a summer fall facility and not year round. Thank you,  Mary E. Weaver


